
Campus Safety and Policing Committee
Friday, April 15, 2022 
Meeting Notes

· Introductions
· Committee Co-Chair Student Rosa Granados couldn't join the meeting due to a prior commitment and was no longer interested in serving as the Co-Chair of the committee. Therefore, the co-Chair position is vacant now. 

· Old Business  
· Discuss filling up the membership
· Need more Student Representatives - We are struggling with student involvement in the committee. 

· Hybrid position in UPD (unarmed responder) to respond to a crisis where no violence is present – The selection process is completed, and Beverly Ford has been hired for this position. Ford has served for decades with the Humboldt County Probation Department. She recently retired and agreed to shre her compassion and skills with the campus community.  
· Revisit the committee and subcommittees – No update 


· Subcommittee Reports
· Campus Safety and Wellness – No update 
· Donyet King
· Community Policing & Engagement and Communication – No update 
· Ashley Donnell
· Molly Kresl
· Cedric Arron
· Donyet King
· Policy, Oversight, Financial Awareness, and Accountability – The subcommittee met with Interim UPD Chief Peter Cress for a Q&A on March 11, 2022. the subcommittee conducted a Q&A with Chief Cress. It was conversational, informative, and productive. Unfortunately, the subcommittee only got through half of the questions, and Chief Cress offered to rejoin a subsequent subcommittee group meeting. The subcommittee Q&A can be found here. The goal was to continue the Q&A today, but many members were busy with the event due to Cal Poly Spring Preview Day. 
· Josefina Barrantes
· Dan Saveliff (Chair)
· Rob Keever
· Recruitment, Selection, Training and Education
· Josefina Barrantes
· Allan Ford
· Mira Friedman
· Chant'e Catt

· New Business:
· UPD Chief Q & A with Subcommittee; if Dan Saveliff is available – Unable to do Q&A with UPD Chief due to Cal Poly Spring Preview Day.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]GuardianScore software –Chief Cress introduced the GuardianScore system. The system would measure the procedural justice-based soft-skills helpful in causing police contacts to be percieved well by members of the public who are contacted. After each significant contact (i.e. detention, arrest, search etc.) the member of the public contacted would be given a business card with a unique QR code linked to that officer. The link would take the member of the public to a short, five, question, survey assessing the officer’s application of procedural justice principles. The survey results are gathered by GuardianScore and the results are available to UPD and the public. The system will be proposed for the 22-23 budget and will cost about $1000/year. Members of the committee were supportive of the measure and noted there will always be room for growth in the profession. 

· Announcements:
· N/A  
